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City of Hendersonville Storm Sweep
City Council is launching the City of Hendersonville Storm
Sweep in April to clear remaining Hurricane Helene debris.

***May 1 is the final day to place storm debris
 in the right-of-way for collection.***

 

www.hvlnc.gov/Helene

How to Participate:

Storm debris should be placed in the right-of-way
within ten feet of the roadside, and sorted into the
following categories:

Vegetative Debris - Tree limbs, logs, and branches.. 
Construction & Demolition Debris (C&D) - Building materials, drywall,
lumber, carpet, furniture, roofing, plumbing.
Storm-related Household Hazardous Waste - Paint, oil, batteries,
chemicals, cleaning supplies.
Storm-Damaged Electronics - TVs, computers, DVD players, phones.
Storm-Damaged Appliances - Refrigerators, washers, dryers, stoves.

Important Reminders:

Only Hurricane Helene-related storm debris will be collected.
Do not bag storm debris. Leave it loose for collection.
Keep piles at least five feet away from hydrants, utility poles, meter
boxes, sewer clean-outs, mailboxes, garbage carts, or structures.
Avoid placing debris under trees, power lines, or areas that may obstruct
collection vehicles.
Storm debris should be placed in the right-of-way within ten feet of the
roadside.
Do not place debris where it could wash into waterways or storm drains.
Regular household garbage and recyclables should go in usual carts for
routine collection.
Non-storm vegetative yard waste collection may be delayed during
storm sweep. 
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